

MID TERM REVISION 2

LISTENING (4 points)

Section 1: Listen to the conversation between a man and a woman about the competition prize and fill in each blank with ONLY ONE WORD AND/OR A NUMBER from the recording. (1 point)

STAR RADIO COMPETITION	
Prize:	2 return tickets to Venice
Means of transport:	(1).....
Latest date to travel:	(2).....
Radio station's address:	(3) Road
Day to visit the office:	(4).....
Time to arrive:	(5).....

Section 2: Listen to the conservation and answer the questions with NO MORE THAN THREE WORDS AND/OR A NUMBER from the recording. (1 point)

6. Where is the children's show?
7. What time does the show finish?
8. How much is a ticket for children?
9. How long is the reading course?
10. What might the children take home this year?

READING (4 points)

Passage 1: Read the passage and fill in the blanks with NO MORE THAN THREE WORDS from the passage. (1 point)

FAST FOOD FOLLIES

About half young people in America are heavier than they should be. That's because they eat the wrong food, or they eat too much or too often. Or all three!

American doctors keep warning about "overweight kids" and some things are changing, very slowly. However, a lot of habits are very hard to change. Fast food restaurants, for example, are as popular as ever, at all times of the day. Hot dogs, hamburgers and French fries are still the most popular things to eat. The problem is that they are high in calories and fat. Another problem is to encourage children and teenagers to eat their greens. "I often come in for a burger after school", says Billy, a teenager from San Francisco. "They are so tasty and cost only a dollar. We also come here because it's a good place to sit and chat!"

But eating too much is not the only reason why people get fat – drinking too much has the same effect. In summer it's so easy to drink too much. In America, people drink lots of soda pop,

English for Electrical and Electronics Engineering 1

such as colas and 7 up. The reason is simple. They are on sale everywhere: in shops, cafes... And compared to Europe, they are very cheap. But each small soda contains spoonfuls of sugar. No wonder people get fat!

11. Around fifty percent of American teenagers become _____ because of their unhealthy eating habits.
12. _____ are popular places where sell hot dogs, hamburgers and French fries.
13. Billy feels that fast foods are very _____ and he just pays one dollar for a burger.
14. The second reason leading to overweight problem is because people _____ too much.
15. _____ is a kind of drink which people often drink. They are very cheap in America.

Passage 2: Read the article about Tim's day and answer the questions with NO MORE THAN THREE WORDS AND/ OR A NUMBER from the text.

Tim's day

Every day Tim wakes up at five thirty when his alarm clock rings. He gets up and then goes to the bathroom and has a long, hot shower. After that he makes breakfast for him and his wife, Betty. Tim has coffee and two slices of toast and Betty drinks a cup of tea and eats a bowl of cornflakes. At six o'clock Tim brushes his teeth, always before he gets dressed because it is very important that he doesn't get toothpaste on his clothes - Tim is a train driver and he wears a uniform! Finally, he kisses his wife and baby son and leaves his house in Watford at a quarter after six.

Tim starts work at seven o'clock and drives trains on the London Underground. He usually works in the mornings from Monday to Friday, but he sometimes works on the weekends too. At noon he stops work for half an hour to have his lunch. He eats cheese and tomato sandwiches which Betty makes for him, and drinks a bottle of milk. After lunch he works until four o'clock and then he goes home. In the evening he plays with his baby son, Ben, and watches TV with Betty. At ten thirty they all go to bed because they are very tired - and because they get up so early in the morning!

16. What does Tim eat for breakfast?
17. What time does he leave for work?
18. What does he do in his job?
19. What time does he finish work?
20. Who does he play with in the evening?

PART III: WRITING (2 POINTS)

21. Son/ ride/ bicycle/ around/ West Lake/ weekends.

- A. Son rides his bicycle sometimes around West Lake on weekends.
 B. Son sometimes rides his bicycle around West Lake on weekends.
 C. Son sometimes ride his bicycle around West Lake in weekends.
 D. Son ride his bicycle sometimes around West Lake in weekends.
22. Laura/ be/ grandparents/ adopted granddaughter/ and/ be/ father/ adopted daughter.
- A. Laura is her grandparents' adopted granddaughter and is her father's adopted daughter.
 B. Laura is her grandparents's adopted granddaughter and is her father's adopted daughter.
 C. Laura is her grandparents' adopted granddaughter and is her fathers' adopted daughter.
 D. Laura is her grandparents's adopted granddaughter and is her fathers's adopted daughter.
23. Laura/ Son/ have got/ two sons/ two daughters/ after/ ten years/ marriage.
- A. Laura and Son has got two sons and two daughters after ten years of marriage.
 B. Laura and Son has got two sons and two daughter after ten years of marriage.
 C. Laura and Son have got two son and two daughters after ten years of marriage.
 D. Laura and Son have got two sons and two daughters after ten years of marriage.
24. My grandfather/ be/ engineer/ factory/ my grandmother/ be/ teacher/ secondary school.
- A. My grandfather is a engineer at a factory and my grandmother is a teacher at a secondary school.
 B. My grandfather is an engineer at a factory and my grandmother is teacher at a secondary school.
 C. My grandfather is engineer at a factory and my grandmother is a teacher at a secondary school.
 D. My grandfather is an engineer at a factory and my grandmother is a teacher at a secondary school.
25. We/ like/ go/ shopping/ go/ the cinema/ free time.
- A. We like going shopping and going to the cinema in our free time.
 B. We like going shopping and going to the cinema in us free time.
 C. We like going to shopping and going to the cinema in their free time.
 D. We likes going to shopping and going to the cinema in our free time.
26. How/ water/ Son/ drink/ and how/ money/ he/ spend/ food/ month?
- A. How many water does Son drink a day and how much money does he spend on food per month?
 B. How much water does Son drink a day and how many money does he spend on food per month?
 C. How much water do Son drink a day and how much money do he spend on food per month?
 D. How much water does Son drink a day and how much money does he spend on food per month?
27. There/ a desk/ two chairs/ a big bed/ two pillows/ three beautiful pictures/ my bedroom.
- A. There is a desk, two chairs, a big bed with two pillows and three beautiful pictures in my bedroom.
 B. There are a desk, two chairs, a big bed with two pillows and three beautiful pictures in my bedroom.

- C. There is a desk, two chairs, a big bed with two pillows and three beautiful pictures on my bedroom.
- D. There are a desk, two chairs, a big bed with two pillows and three beautiful pictures on my bedroom.
28. There/ be/ not/ tomatoes/ but/ there/ be/ carrots/ left/ fridge.
- A. There aren't some tomatoes but there are some carrots left in the fridge.
- B. There are some tomatoes but there are some carrots left in the fridge.
- C. There aren't any tomatoes but there are some carrots left in the fridge.
- D. There aren't any tomatoes but there aren't some carrots left in the fridge.
29. How/ be/ these jumpers/ and/ how/ be/ this pair of shoes?
- A. How much are these jumpers and how much is this pair of shoes?
- B. How much is these jumpers and how much is this pair of shoes?
- C. How many are these jumpers and how much is this pair of shoes?
- D. How many is these jumpers and how much is this pair of shoes?
30. How/ be/ weather/ today?/ it/ be/ cool/ let's/ go/ the gym/ together/ that/ be/ great/ idea.
- A. How is the weather today? "It is cool. Let's go to the gym together." - "That's a great idea."
- B. How is the weather like today? "It is cool. Let's go to the gym together." - "That's a great idea."
- C. How was the weather today? "It is cool. Let's go to the gym together." - "That's a great idea."
- D. How was the weather like today? "It is cool. Let's go to the gym together." - "That's a great idea."